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Chambers, Laura M.

From: John and Linda [jcali@epix.net]

Sent:  Tuesday, November 24, 2009 10:00 PM
To: EP, RegComments

Subject: Outside Boilers

To Whom It May Concern,

I think | can understand some regulating of these stoves because of their efficiency many are being installed. But |
believe individual townships and boro’s were doing fine in keeping the stoves in rural areas as not to affect
neighbors. Any new regulation should only be on newly installed furnaces and should not include any specific fuel
types. Unless pellets are the same price as firewood they won't be used in my stove. Thank-you for hearing our
voice.

John Caliahan

jcall@epix.net

11/30/2009




